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The committee continues to forge ahead with a task that has become more difficult with many 
areas not responding to the committee members who are assigned states with multiple areas. 
 
From a start that seemed to be head for completion of our jobs by the Louisville Trustee 
meeting, to what now seems headed for a final result in Montreal, the committee members still 
remain motivated to complete our respective jobs. 
 
We have been meeting once each month to give updates for each member.  Some states have 
been completed, but they represent a small percentage of the total states affected. 
 
David M. – Committee Chair 
Area 12, New Jersey 


